December 28, 1951

Mr. Joseph R. Milmoe Re: Sunol Oil Company
14538 Friar Street ' Sec, 32-7N-l1E
Van Nuys, California Valencia County, N, M.

Dear Mr. Milmoe:

I have at hand your inquiry of December 21, regarding the above
captioned well, : '

I am enclosing a copy of an approval dated December 7th, for an
additional 60-day abandonment period for the well in question,
I believe this letter will be self-explanatory. B

Very truly yours,

ELVIS A, UTZ,
Gas Engineer

ir
Enclosure



